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BROADLAND & NORTH LOCALITY – 
COMMUNITY FOCUS  
MONTHLY BULLETIN  

 

Date: 19/6/2020 
 
EVENTS 

• Family Voice – Lets Talk 

• Happy Place Virtual Festival 
RESOURCES 

• National Literacy Trust Family Zone  

• Latest Scams Alert from Norfolk County Council Trading Standards 

• Soundabout Early Years Music Session 

• National Lottery Community Fund’s Emerging Futures Fund – Short Application 
Window- Deadline June 25, 5pm 

• Donate Educational Resources  

• Help with children understanding coronavirus (COVID-19) 

• See Something, Hear Something, Say Something. 

• Virtual Cuppa 

• Aviva Community Fund  
TRAINING/COURSES  

• The Open University Carers Scholarship fund  

• Learning for Communities 

• The Prince’s Trust – Getting Into Health & Social Care 

• FREE 6-week online self-management programme for parents and caregivers of 
children with autism 

• The Sainsbury Centre for Visual Arts Online Drawing Course  

• Future Learn - Psychological First Aid (PFA) training module 
DIRECTORY 

• Norfolk Community Directory  
SUPPORT SERVICES 

• Sources of Young Carers Support in Norfolk 

• ACE (Action Community Enterprise) Support Programmes  

• Family Learning Team – Ready for School 

• Increased threat from Courier Fraud in the west of Norfolk 

• Autism Awareness Card 
VOLUNTEERING 

• Career Central at UEA - volunteers 
 
Please email: 
Community Focus North and Broadland cs.cfoteam.nandb@norfolk.gov.uk  if: 

• you would like to be added to the distribution list for this bulletin 

• you wish to be removed from the distribution list 

• you have any items which you would like to be included in the bulletin 

• you need any other help or information 
The information provided in our bulletins is sent to us from various sources.  We try to ensure the 
information is correct at the time of publication but there may be some inadvertent errors.  Publication 
in our bulletin does not necessarily constitute an endorsement of a service / organisation and we 
would advise you to take reasonable steps to check the services offered and organisation prior to 
using them – especially if you are referring children, young people and vulnerable adults to a service. 
Norfolk County Council cannot accept any liability for any services provided by a third party 

mailto:cs.cfoteam.nandb@norfolk.gov.uk
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EVENTS 
 

                         
 
 

Welcome to Happy Place Virtual Festival.                                      

The Happy Place Festival 
We’re excited to present a month-long schedule full of passionate people promoting mental and 

physical wellbeing! Roam around our virtual grounds and find inspiration from the amazing 

performances, tutorials, and speakers that are making this festival so special! Hosted by Fern 

Cotton. 

Connect your mind and body, unlock your creativity, and find your Happy Place! 

The festival is completely free, but we encourage you to donate to our wonderful charity 

partners. 

Learn how to make Squishy Soap in the Family Retreat, practice Family Mindfulness in the 

Wellbeing garden and lots, lots more 

 

 
 
 

https://www.happyplacefestival.com/
https://www.happyplacefestival.com/our-charity-partners/?
https://www.happyplacefestival.com/our-charity-partners/?
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RESOURCES  
 

 

                          
 
Have you checked out the National Literacy Trust Family Zone recently.  
There are lots of amazing ideas and guidance for fun, simple activities that 
will engage your children at home, while also benefiting their reading, 
writing and language development. 
 
https://literacytrust.org.uk/family-zone/   
 
The Covibook is available in 25 languages and ‘Covi’ 
explains what happens if he comes to visit your family. 
Free to download. 
https://www.mindheart.co/descargables?utm_source=hs_email&utm_mediu
m=email&utm_content=88214634&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8BM-
TkzHA_ab9xyfZkB3jvEluvltluGq8p0ZQQX0Iu46tbZRgnvgMByz8-
4kjeYUG6Ky4_3kr4l84zWbe3mvgLZ9-D2w&_hsmi=88214634 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://literacytrust.org.uk/family-zone/
https://www.mindheart.co/descargables?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&utm_content=88214634&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8BM-TkzHA_ab9xyfZkB3jvEluvltluGq8p0ZQQX0Iu46tbZRgnvgMByz8-4kjeYUG6Ky4_3kr4l84zWbe3mvgLZ9-D2w&_hsmi=88214634
https://www.mindheart.co/descargables?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&utm_content=88214634&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8BM-TkzHA_ab9xyfZkB3jvEluvltluGq8p0ZQQX0Iu46tbZRgnvgMByz8-4kjeYUG6Ky4_3kr4l84zWbe3mvgLZ9-D2w&_hsmi=88214634
https://www.mindheart.co/descargables?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&utm_content=88214634&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8BM-TkzHA_ab9xyfZkB3jvEluvltluGq8p0ZQQX0Iu46tbZRgnvgMByz8-4kjeYUG6Ky4_3kr4l84zWbe3mvgLZ9-D2w&_hsmi=88214634
https://www.mindheart.co/descargables?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&utm_content=88214634&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8BM-TkzHA_ab9xyfZkB3jvEluvltluGq8p0ZQQX0Iu46tbZRgnvgMByz8-4kjeYUG6Ky4_3kr4l84zWbe3mvgLZ9-D2w&_hsmi=88214634
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Latest Scams Alert from Norfolk County Council Trading 

Standards 
 

# PLEASE share with your networks # 

• Rogue Trader Alert – Doorstep cold callers claiming to be from 

organisations or charities 

• Scam Alert – Emails claiming to be from ‘British Gas’ 

• Scam Alert: Text messages claiming to be from ‘DVLA’ 

• Rogue Trader Alert – Doorstep Cold Callers offering ‘roofing work’ 

• Cold Calling Alert – Doorstep Cold Callers offering ‘driveway work’ 

Reporting scams 

Reporting scams you receive helps us continue to build up intelligence on the 

scammers and how they target people. 

You can report scams and get further advice from our partners the Citizens Advice 

consumer helpline: 0808 223 1133 (freephone) Citizens Advice consumer service 

website 

You can also report Frauds, Cyber Crime and Phishing attempts to Action Fraud, 

the National Fraud & Cyber Crime reporting centre: 0300 123 2040 Action Fraud 

website 

My apologies for any cross-posting. 
 

# To help keep yourself up to date on the latest information on 

adult safeguarding –  

follow NSAB on Twitter. Join us today – @NorfolkSAB # 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=iEHE4c7kJy4U6jj56fRn7uxUA3f1DItAt59NQ8rAWyzd5MjlSfoHOqeOfYQ8hrVuh5G%2fsVKbHyzjO39SlMqEjqrnftFMQqV5OJHDfhJ73Oa3bCHzpjxGjKGyA%2baOedz6Jlj5R4VuRfmZb5rSG0Ri38y3TAkN4TUD0rZZe5P6fuZGYROUaH47DUJbwVpxe4k%2fPQUFYavBetQevRvn18ieQk6x9itC1GDF7KP%2bGji6zI1TRhgCq2kQnahVudAeEn70HQSsb9TsRBF1YPpkrpxk72N4T2vV3w7opxm45YayHHLIK7KODHKZHb1HeqCxrn%2fK0w0F4heLb5AXOXHREr2cn7UImwB2Sc7DgQj%2fKiCq%2f2%2fD0eXPippYmqW5mQMX9NsudK382OCDHEPOcgNXUT8IwQ%3d%3d
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=zVOdM0a5DM%2bakR0HXngd7VAl4tEcUWTp%2b78JJkWZGK5TZ%2fS2Fo%2fW0CVxzZXSCm0635%2bbVlObIvarS6IASKShjTXbGHaRh0XTdcLfZuCXiu%2bbrzz2R88RceHNDE3%2frrsi3DMwKOfOvNTNOWakRdDMrMg9NO2sG339tc%2f3j7613Sf%2bEpbsvt%2bXZEH%2ftNzy4nJqii1TBMySy5heREmdffLBVmgBjsAtm397aN025Uf%2bG97JNGpZc%2fNC9rHUELbhVDRPUDQLJAfpbklHyDD0GkSq9ThEOjcHH%2fq4l8mN9lc5DDyHIJnGDO7tMnRKZr1OebnFAuhisKk0AX0yybTQvLEOL7J%2fcSFb5SI3ayavOGRIQR%2b5IWXKNuKbCqHXXKKjVKad6kNYDjA1sdk6abyTPDqcjw%3d%3d
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=zVOdM0a5DM%2bakR0HXngd7VAl4tEcUWTp%2b78JJkWZGK5TZ%2fS2Fo%2fW0CVxzZXSCm0635%2bbVlObIvarS6IASKShjTXbGHaRh0XTdcLfZuCXiu%2bbrzz2R88RceHNDE3%2frrsi3DMwKOfOvNTNOWakRdDMrMg9NO2sG339tc%2f3j7613Sf%2bEpbsvt%2bXZEH%2ftNzy4nJqii1TBMySy5heREmdffLBVmgBjsAtm397aN025Uf%2bG97JNGpZc%2fNC9rHUELbhVDRPUDQLJAfpbklHyDD0GkSq9ThEOjcHH%2fq4l8mN9lc5DDyHIJnGDO7tMnRKZr1OebnFAuhisKk0AX0yybTQvLEOL7J%2fcSFb5SI3ayavOGRIQR%2b5IWXKNuKbCqHXXKKjVKad6kNYDjA1sdk6abyTPDqcjw%3d%3d
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=WsKbic3lh7eu6g6%2fSTZ3ZO%2bcRjXNH0sSQjGQRjy4T9WWp%2bTKxhMzewHS%2b%2fkybjGciZvVCWt5ooA6rEAJOC9Zp1LWoyIj5wRdYG1eEQOZIWVawQtWX8%2bDMu1jlFcWb5NQOLNlFzez4fbEtvKfjIN1AJaiE%2fxqjbKGPeFk28D5fc68oebzB1Ykx5zGvGgEdX2lqoVoPtURwhKL%2bBV%2bF7F57pRCFhiKKKxX5rmgJrDHs5dQJkFqfpPBb1gmDXE%2bV%2b51b0q4Tl%2fmZazAAU4Isk4ItsTGUu722%2bFlTyILsXaAecH9pVGj04be955ByWjciYtrj2RXIqorXEq0uA%2fY%2b2F82zxss9dLREkscvZigZAYixJDj6njczLLGO0rfYAc7ZC7ouL7dEd%2bxb6fNpYAdzxHWg%3d%3d
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=ZTDCJrDX21VFAWQ2lsB7wyQLOHuXdv90VmlQUEWFYUC%2fGmrjN99h3wh8irAJsiP8H0DpxZFzonLtPghTL%2bhi%2bz7gZ%2fl8wTjhXoJZV%2bIhVfSdubPA5vblQBen2j82IPfoz48fEC2ws3zDTTF6eHvZJTDV3E2hZCIrYgsJ83SJnac93xH7cCeVn%2b5cRs5bMT44gD2Z73f9W0456Zia3dgcexm9GN0u%2fQmC4W54ZwwmKcB%2fTH%2b%2f3tsQJi0xtSBzzkrWuRzX9D7kQ5vrGNhBwpn9mDhBxClMSEK8aCjihrCOcPaFLscWfpeeO47vVl%2ffQQVNaX9RNqomnMu4rxehAnOO%2fjMCkPKKR0buWrCaJJERfwFxjQKjsEN0C3tP3Y8Ly0whJA7Ng9r5v2pA3Fq5etPLmw%3d%3d
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=gdD%2btXYNCrGYLDiOKrQOYQ6FZa%2fY5AYF4FZqSGBIof3IkaIFlw38ck9I70aGPWhXNw1A4zlA71mPgi5Px65A6JfXP0OAhWrhq7Rq3AKNu%2bEkm0DSdtZ4S5iSfSRZDVoFyPhh8kBmeF7viAEy%2bUUidUrGHqX1yiKN6rqxXwvVKwx2BVpPKFNiR4umiMEt52cHteMifYPe%2f48jI7yhopbeO3IZHciLRY%2fh776Rh8NOnjwtnk46uW6ZxHU0Z7cV7Jp%2fiZ%2bbNEaVS7Eubs9CJ%2bzOHvP6xP9eiHxuHsi8%2fCyEEGuu4XBJzlKz17YwxqHssz%2fl1RAvoZwTcSE8KGwwXsRBwawr8nJNjOntrLFTs0Sh0JMBqtRxhHv2vWJriTyNq684QYiHOaYaBXJWXrY08ES4pg%3d%3d
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=rZVs9wHX4EDSFtoZ9nK6G2LKonA2pQV6UVqUz8OyVwHVBfGomv4aKm03YUQ3jlRNe32uvV3WLzr%2fkGoLzWTe3go3l4P50d9URvdyIZsGrsinaEs5mb7cVH0bPHI6p4QELszwllEOwGMOv7LOXcnwSoz24kh5RDq3qTNAWEaXrM3V%2fuFF%2bWH5zjTZirEc2bRMGywhSP4dDxlejgsjsTTFjivqtk5Y%2fI43hYvuIet7wPYZ0Cc0PblNkTcVC2D7qyll0iUcV%2fjrnNKAtcBfutjwLleSg3ehMnT4o4Y69XWhlLVz%2frSOKgyuh8W1I4n%2fLl5rj4j6YLs9qyEt5QI1rh3VN%2fSxEwu%2bp8aKQfU9pFsqS7s9CbiGLI4o8qw%2b5QFwoZOf463Lp%2fvWaTcm7poSRk9cjA%3d%3d
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=MakSAjkTjMWSAGFbKwmMHxw0SYa5UnJ4%2fRWa0FxrRQIaLiZBxp9tcxuAUIFZAIN6cMZgIymQCOAozySkkrfJ2Xk1%2brxyT1wxmFNH27z0WquBVd2rk2ecf%2f6DnCnGXm5u%2fCItV%2fVitm9geq1QM9zdsloYVfjZ9Uom191eaB0W5EagNDBGVH1jFzhPienVxbT%2fJckKbdUBzlGJa70T93nApPZ5v1QshSAoQthcKCnZZyaRmJmMGY5pDHkie0l%2fETxm81HsxJmxrIsZQ6cpd8q7CFT7KR%2fThsqlVuimBV3q2%2b%2fIv0L%2f3hS2CZSalBC%2bLK%2fZGwYAfRBAeBhJfz3aah6MunCuxgcm9EXhtPGdz%2bZVtGEE0x3jTacEwhxv7T8xAE3F1k1wZ4T7DHeRfipOev9z85D3gzbO6gY%2baqZchT8QbUadbIlKpa6ntvjC23jCGAW3
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=MakSAjkTjMWSAGFbKwmMHxw0SYa5UnJ4%2fRWa0FxrRQIaLiZBxp9tcxuAUIFZAIN6cMZgIymQCOAozySkkrfJ2Xk1%2brxyT1wxmFNH27z0WquBVd2rk2ecf%2f6DnCnGXm5u%2fCItV%2fVitm9geq1QM9zdsloYVfjZ9Uom191eaB0W5EagNDBGVH1jFzhPienVxbT%2fJckKbdUBzlGJa70T93nApPZ5v1QshSAoQthcKCnZZyaRmJmMGY5pDHkie0l%2fETxm81HsxJmxrIsZQ6cpd8q7CFT7KR%2fThsqlVuimBV3q2%2b%2fIv0L%2f3hS2CZSalBC%2bLK%2fZGwYAfRBAeBhJfz3aah6MunCuxgcm9EXhtPGdz%2bZVtGEE0x3jTacEwhxv7T8xAE3F1k1wZ4T7DHeRfipOev9z85D3gzbO6gY%2baqZchT8QbUadbIlKpa6ntvjC23jCGAW3
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=fU5GLEktPoz1i1QjQRXknv0OykZR6jLJdgXKBrHuex8dM5VsRFzJVpR2WSERdqanRlimmsipLDKiGjjU9C6PRhQPLBFetmcWXh8u%2bkQRvsHM%2bBdrpQAVsPjdXoZOTJ8SoxVm3kbHzdNAGdEtd01A%2fwXmcOOPg%2fmFgBkIxeW6Mwswpsn0mmvcfeYQmgaYd3FzQN4TIVs4MhRBbW0UX09kiT8dxar8QK0sLN6l4hBvs20hkLWKMg6TxpNTZBsnIcXFExPFsr9ZurH8IttO7TKRBOtdiLQaxu7jy7auVb4TL2zI3TCQRYHPZWWiqjOwSX4SaJKFHLsfcWuQ%2b2Y476V%2fPwyHgZy%2bMJzNFC8nw0skZrE%3d
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=fU5GLEktPoz1i1QjQRXknv0OykZR6jLJdgXKBrHuex8dM5VsRFzJVpR2WSERdqanRlimmsipLDKiGjjU9C6PRhQPLBFetmcWXh8u%2bkQRvsHM%2bBdrpQAVsPjdXoZOTJ8SoxVm3kbHzdNAGdEtd01A%2fwXmcOOPg%2fmFgBkIxeW6Mwswpsn0mmvcfeYQmgaYd3FzQN4TIVs4MhRBbW0UX09kiT8dxar8QK0sLN6l4hBvs20hkLWKMg6TxpNTZBsnIcXFExPFsr9ZurH8IttO7TKRBOtdiLQaxu7jy7auVb4TL2zI3TCQRYHPZWWiqjOwSX4SaJKFHLsfcWuQ%2b2Y476V%2fPwyHgZy%2bMJzNFC8nw0skZrE%3d
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NLCF’s Emerging Futures Fund – Short Application Window- 
Deadline June 25, 5pm 
 
This new fund from the National Lottery Community Fund aims to give communities and civil 
society organisations across the UK ‘the space, resource and additional expertise to step back 
[from COVID-19] and ask questions, imagine alternatives and gather to shape the emerging 
future’. 
 
There is a total of £1 million for this fund over three to six months. Grants of between £20,000 and 
£50,000 are available to voluntary, community and social enterprise sector organisations that are 
based and working within the UK. 
 
The funding is for three different types of work: 
 
•            Exploring new narratives, perspectives and community storytelling. The funding is for 
projects that can create narratives that:  

• Look at the stories emerging from them pandemic, to find out who, or what, needs to be 
focussed on more. 

• Explore new kinds of relationships that have formed in response to COVID-19. 
• Show what is most important to communities. 
• Help inspire community togetherness after the pandemic. 
• Show where new kinds of infrastructure are being created, and why it’s valuable. 

 
•            Community foresight and public imagination. The funding is for projects that:  

• Put diverse voices at the centre, and in the lead 
• Activate and strengthen social imagination in communities so that the voices and ideas of 

local communities can contribute to the renewal of civil society. 
• Support communities to develop and use community foresight practices together 
• Develop approaches with communities to create collective visions and demonstrate 

practical ways for those visions to be acted upon 
• Know how to use what they’ve learned from their project to influence change. 

 
•            Investing in strong signals of transformation. The funding is for projects that:  

• Can show practical ways about where we go from here 
• Need resource to develop their idea so that when the time is right the idea is more likely to 

be adopted 
• Can show us why they think the time is right for their idea 
• Can show us how they have responded to different challenges – like different patterns of 

work, community togetherness and the valuing of relationships. 
 
The funding can cover staff salaries, project activities, engagement activities, running costs, and 
equipment. 
The deadline for applications is 25 June 2020 (5pm). 
 
https://www.tnlcommunityfund.org.uk/funding/programmes/emerging-futures-fund 
 

 

https://www.tnlcommunityfund.org.uk/funding/programmes/emerging-futures-fund
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Donate Education Resources 

Educating children at home can be a challenge, especially for families not able to 

afford resources and stationary to support learning. 

Could you or your business donate learning resources to your local council hub to 

support the vulnerable families in your local community? You can help support 

families who are finding the current situation particularly difficult and challenging, 

where a donation like yours may make all the difference. 

From educational games and activities to notebooks and pens, we’re aiming to 

help children keep learning while school remains closed, providing additional 

resources to families alongside those given by schools. 

Can you help? 

We need: 

• craft paper 

• paints and paintbrushes 

• colouring pencils 

• colouring books and paper 

• new games and toys 

• new puzzles 

• new books 

Unfortunately, we are only able to accept new items from organisations or local 

businesses to pass on to families.  

 

To donate, please send an email to cs.communitypartnership@norfolk.gov.uk 

with your name and location, and the items you would like to donate.  

 

Thank you to all those who have generously donated so far. 

 

 
 

Help with children understanding coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 
A number of resources are available to help children to understand more about the 

coronavirus. 

The publishers at Nosy Crow have made a book with Gruffalo illustrator Axel 
Scheffler.This is available to download for FREE at nosycrow.com/blog/released-
today-free-information-book-explaining-coronavirus-children-illustrated-gruffalo-
illustrator-axel-scheffler/ 

mailto:cs.communitypartnership@norfolk.gov.uk
https://nosycrow.com/blog/released-today-free-information-book-explaining-coronavirus-children-illustrated-gruffalo-illustrator-axel-scheffler/
https://nosycrow.com/blog/released-today-free-information-book-explaining-coronavirus-children-illustrated-gruffalo-illustrator-axel-scheffler/
https://nosycrow.com/blog/released-today-free-information-book-explaining-coronavirus-children-illustrated-gruffalo-illustrator-axel-scheffler/
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The  Norfolk Safeguarding Adults Board (NSAB), working with Norfolk Police 
and Norfolk County Council have launched an adult abuse awareness 
campaign.  
 
There is one key message about adult abuse they want everyone in Norfolk to get 
– See Something, Hear Something, Say Something.  
If you are worried about an adult being abused or at risk of abuse call 0344 800 
8020. 
 
NSAB asks all stakeholders and partners to:  
 

1. use the social media graphic on your social media  
2. to retweet messages about the See Something, Hear Something, Say 

Something campaign 
3. have the poster on your website for staff and people to download 
• Click here for social media graphic | Social-Media-Safeguarding#1 
• Click here for social media graphic | Social-Media-Safeguarding#2 
• Click here for social media graphic | Social-Media-Safeguarding#3 
• Click here for Poster | See Something, Hear Something, Say Something 
• Click here for case study | Financial abuse  

 
They would like to strongly encourage partners to use this information on a rolling 
basis for the next couple of months. 
 

 
 
 
 

https://norfolkandsuffolkcaresupport.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=03dd200ff0436f35d9b5f37b5&id=a3dfc74ec5&e=aa05780265
https://norfolkandsuffolkcaresupport.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=03dd200ff0436f35d9b5f37b5&id=c3578604d8&e=aa05780265
https://norfolkandsuffolkcaresupport.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=03dd200ff0436f35d9b5f37b5&id=e9d283f3f4&e=aa05780265
https://norfolkandsuffolkcaresupport.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=03dd200ff0436f35d9b5f37b5&id=6a1f835cd8&e=aa05780265
https://norfolkandsuffolkcaresupport.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=03dd200ff0436f35d9b5f37b5&id=deb07ba643&e=aa05780265
https://norfolkandsuffolkcaresupport.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=03dd200ff0436f35d9b5f37b5&id=d714a5051f&e=aa05780265
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https://www.avivacommunityfund.co.uk/   
 
The COVID-19 outbreak is a challenging time for many. We know that now, more than 
ever, small charities need our support. That is why we have broadened the criteria of the 
Aviva Community Fund to include applications for projects that enable causes to adapt or 
continue their vital services by covering core running costs, so they can help their 
beneficiaries and communities during this time of need. See updated terms and 
conditions.  

Applications are now open for the next round of the Aviva Community Fund until 28th 
July. 

 

 
 

 

               

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.avivacommunityfund.co.uk/
https://www.avivacommunityfund.co.uk/uploads/terms/aviva-community-fund-terms-and-conditions.pdf
https://www.avivacommunityfund.co.uk/uploads/terms/aviva-community-fund-terms-and-conditions.pdf
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TRAINING 
 

 

More courses from the Adult Learning Team – Learning for Communities  
 
I have also attached (pdf below)a how to enrol guide which may help with the online 
enrolment process and searching for some of our courses.  
 

Enrolment step by 

Step Guide to Teams.pdf
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FREE 6-week online self-management programme for parents and 
caregivers of children with autism 

Are you a parent or caregiver of a child with autism? Would you like to cope better, feel more in 
control of your emotions and be more resilient? 
Caring Together are working in partnership with Hope For The Community CIC to offer the The 
Hope Programme. This is a FREE 6-week online self-management programme for parents and 
caregivers of children with autism to help them cope with life during Covid-19. The course can be 
completed at your own pace. 
The course was co-created with parents and with researchers at Coventry University to make sure 
it is rooted in science. 
Each week it covers topics like:  

✅ managing stress  

✅ smarter goal setting  

✅ gratitude  

✅ character strengths  

✅ physical activity  

✅ eating well  

✅ coping with fatigue  

✅ practicing mindfulness  

✅ communication and relationships 
Please ignore the date on the poster. The next course is set to start the week beginning Monday 
3rd August and then a further one in September. 
To register your interest, please email hello@caringtogether.org  (ideally with the subject title 
"Hope course" or ring 01480 499090. 

 

 

 
 
 

mailto:hello@caringtogether.org
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Free online course - COVID-19: Psychological First Aid 
 

    
 
Public Health England (PHE) has launched an updated Psychological First 
Aid (PFA) training module, aimed at all frontline and essential workers and 
volunteers.  
The course teaches the key principles of giving psychological first aid in 
emergencies and aims to increase awareness and confidence to provide this 
support to people affected by COVID-19. The course is free, and no previous 
qualifications are required. 
 
By the end of the course, outcomes will include: understanding how emergencies 
like the COVID-19 pandemic can affect us, recognising people who may be at 
increased risk of distress and understanding how to offer practical and emotional 
support. The course takes around 90 minutes to complete and is also available in 
three sessions for the learner to complete at their own pace. 
 
https://www.futurelearn.com/courses/psychological-first-aid-covid-19/1 

 
 
DIRECTORY 
 

Promoting activities for families 

Do you run a local community group for families, or 
do you know someone who does? 

Did you know you can use the Norfolk Community 
Directory to promote your services and activities 
and help get more people involved? 

If you provide services, activities and/or events for Norfolk families with children aged 0-5, you 
can register for an online account that enables you to promote your service on the Norfolk 
Community Directory. Once set up, you can add new services and return to your account to 

keep your listings up to date. Click https://communitydirectory.norfolk.gov.uk/Information/add-
your-service to find out more. 

If your service is for families with children aged 0-5, please could you put ‘0-5 Community 
offer’ in the notes. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://norfolkandsuffolkcaresupport.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=03dd200ff0436f35d9b5f37b5&id=a4bc8c9533&e=aa05780265
https://communitydirectory.norfolk.gov.uk/Information/add-your-service
https://communitydirectory.norfolk.gov.uk/Information/add-your-service
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SUPPORT SERVICES 

 
 
Sources of Young 
Carers Support in 
Norfolk 
 

Sources of young 

carers support in Norfolk during Covid-19 (Final).pdf
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Ready for school in September? Free online session will help you and 

your child prepare for the big day 

Being run by our Family Learning team, ‘Ready for School’ is a free online session 

designed to equip you with the tools and activities you need to make sure your children 

are ready to join their reception class in September. 

Available now and run by a dedicated and experienced tutor, these sessions will teach 

you activities, tips and tricks as well as give you some useful advice and information on 

how you can best support the personal, social and emotional development of your 

children to ensure you both feel confident and look forward to starting school this 

September. 

These sessions will also give you the chance to connect with others who have children 

of a similar age and will give your child some activities to complete which you can be 

confident will nurture their skills, confidence and passion for learning.  

The Family Learning team run a whole series of other online ‘Come and Try’ sessions 

and longer courses focusing on a whole range of areas including your child’s maths, 

English and art as well as craft sessions designed to help you understand how play can 

be a great way to learn! 

To find out more about the ‘Ready for School’ series as well as the other courses 

offered by the team, visit www.norfolk.gov.uk/familylearning.  

 

 

 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=caR7e7ylqqteQSv3QWbt3HKwWIN7mfqQrn0qx3qjArQooe9e%2bRGQEzWDFnCJ9YjRMjlrYXbOkpFhFIO20MJKbLpQn%2bg3FRAv8ofE%2bhkkQdppZWb4umJLUbyzr0IBaD%2fdSoiuuHg4OIMlOSeVPHqzsPPE%2bGDUV%2ffTrT7easARbT1eIcC2EzY%2bsP0U3JYAEesuV3QBKj4XM%2bhOaJBmmI0Ay%2bFbtBKhDuYgQcGww0dcgr4LNeDSTbLb7AY5kge2VoWbrvBMiscoJyxPedEE5VxZ7ykChJqzQrRoItBomLPzyNnJunUFE3xuvBQ67Qae2u843vwsddMRtvFa6HqSFBvCaAiNX3zRFvBLpVQ9nU6vpXBKgZKtNimsvO%2b8DRabkjCEJjtF4wtPjicLmV5QfKAjPJ%2bkdLcCEb4WNyR2stkcJ%2bvbekO4kbJoaPjwDv2o78M4
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=caR7e7ylqqteQSv3QWbt3HKwWIN7mfqQrn0qx3qjArQooe9e%2bRGQEzWDFnCJ9YjRMjlrYXbOkpFhFIO20MJKbLpQn%2bg3FRAv8ofE%2bhkkQdppZWb4umJLUbyzr0IBaD%2fdSoiuuHg4OIMlOSeVPHqzsPPE%2bGDUV%2ffTrT7easARbT1eIcC2EzY%2bsP0U3JYAEesuV3QBKj4XM%2bhOaJBmmI0Ay%2bFbtBKhDuYgQcGww0dcgr4LNeDSTbLb7AY5kge2VoWbrvBMiscoJyxPedEE5VxZ7ykChJqzQrRoItBomLPzyNnJunUFE3xuvBQ67Qae2u843vwsddMRtvFa6HqSFBvCaAiNX3zRFvBLpVQ9nU6vpXBKgZKtNimsvO%2b8DRabkjCEJjtF4wtPjicLmV5QfKAjPJ%2bkdLcCEb4WNyR2stkcJ%2bvbekO4kbJoaPjwDv2o78M4
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Increased threat from Courier Fraud in 
the west of Norfolk 

17 June 2020 

In last few weeks Norfolk has seen a significant spike in courier fraud in the 
west of county. Criminals have been targeting vulnerable older people by 
impersonating police officers. Large sums of money have been stolen.  

NSAB is asking everyone to share this information to help protect those at 
greatest risk from this crime. This threat could move to other parts of our county, 
so we need everyone to share this information. 

How is it working? Suspects contact victims by phone, stating they are police 
officers, saying: 

• The victim’s personal details have been stolen and the banks are in on it. 
Victims are told to withdraw cash that is suspected as counterfeit. Police will 
collect and then compensate them later 

• The victim’s bank cards have been cloned. They tell the victim to go to the 
bank that is supposedly in on the scam and issuing counterfeit notes. The 
victim is told to read the serial numbers of the notes out over the phone 

• People have been arrested in London using the victim’s bank cards and 
claimed they know the victim 

• Other victims were asked how much money they have in their bank and 
were asked to buy expensive watches and gold bullion. 

The common themes are that the suspects use police identities from Paddington 
Police Station and refer to banks being involved in the distribution of counterfeit 
notes. 

When attending the banks, the victims will often be asked to keep a telephone line 
open to the fraudster. This is thought to be so the fraudster can monitor the 
transaction and get an early indication if the scam has been challenged or 
unsuccessful. 

Please take the following actions: 

1) tell all your work colleagues to be extra vigilant to this scam and pass this 
information on to family and friends 
2) share it with service users to help raise awareness 
3) download this poster and ask local shops and businesses to display it 
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VOLUNTEERS 
 

CareerCentral -volunteers 
CareerCentral at UEA help non-profit organisations recruit volunteers among 
the student population. There are a number of students looking for 
volunteering roles in a range of different areas as a way of gaining 
experience, sharing their skills and engaging with the local community. They 
have a free online advertising platform where non-profit organisations can 
add their volunteering roles (and paid roles if applicable). This platform 
gives you access to promote your opportunities to our student population 
and recent graduates for up to three years. They can always help you to 
advertise your roles for you if there are any IT challenges. They can also 
work with organisations to engage further with us in other activities to help 
raise their profile, work on specific projects etc.  
 
Please get in touch with Kerensa Rands, the Volunteering Administrator in 
the Careers Service, at volunteers@uea.ac.uk or on 01603 597637. 
https://www.uea.ac.uk/careers/  
 

 

https://www.uea.ac.uk/careers/

